## BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of December 14,1961

Present were:

E. DeRouin

R. Richards

R. Bernard Biron

Leo Gosselin was present and showed the new lot demensions on Elvira and Oswego St. Planning Board approval not required. Signed by all members present.

Plan of Sept. 30, 1960 showing lots on Park St., Summer St., and Center St. Planning Board Approval not required. Signed by all members present.

Louis L. Grenien presented plan for lots #2 on Maple St. dated Septl4,1961. Planning Board Approval not required. Signed by all members present.

Respectfully submitted,

E. DeRouin, Chairman